Dear Parents

Happy New Year. Our new topic this term is 'Houses and Homes', please can your child bring in a photograph of their house and their favourite room. This week the children have been looking at different types of houses, including flats and bungalows. They drew pictures of their own houses and coloured in houses on the Interactive Whiteboard. The children have loved junk modelling with lots of boxes to create a house. They especially liked painting the boxes!

The children revisited the number blocks to 10. Our number of the week next week will be 1. The children will be learning about the number 1, and things that represent the number. They will be practising to write the number as well.

This week we have been looking at different shapes. The children have been looking for shapes around the classroom, and using fishing nets to find shapes in the water tray.

The children have loved the new home corner role-play area, which has the snack area in. They sit together to have snack and a chat with the babies in the home corner.

The children have been full of energy this week, so excited to retell their stories of Chanukah and their holiday activities. We have been learning about Yosef and his coat and we made multi coloured challah on Thursday which we then plaited or made into capes. It was a lot of fun and we tried really hard not to mix the colours-not as easy as it sounds!

Next week is Science Week, the children are really excited to do lots of fun experiments!

Shabbat Shalom Nursery Team

